
 
 

 
CORRIGENDUM TO THE CHANGE OF COMPANY SECRETARY 

 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 
Page 1 of 1 

The Board of Directors (“Board”) of GDS Global Limited (the “Company”) refers to its announcement 
dated 19 September 2024, titled “Change of Company Secretary” (the “Previous Announcement”) 
(Announcement Reference SG240919OTHRSFL5). 
 
The Board refers to the Previous Announcement and wishes to clarify the details outlined in the 
Announcement regarding the change of Company Secretary. 
 
“The Board of Directors (“Board”) of GDS Global Limited (the “Company”) wishes to announce 
the resignation of Ms. Chiang Wai Ming as Joint Company Secretary with effect from 19 September 
2024. Consequent to this, Ms. Low Mei Mei, Maureen who was appointed as Joint Company 
Secretary on 16 June 2021 will remain as the Company Secretary. 
 
The Board wishes to record its appreciation to Ms. Chiang Wai Ming for her past services.” 
 
 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD  
Lee Pei Fang  
Executive Director  
2 October 2024  
 
________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
This announcement has been reviewed by the Company's Sponsor, SAC Capital Private Limited (the "Sponsor"). This 
announcement has not been examined or approved by the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the "SGX-ST”) 

and the SGX-ST assumes no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the correctness of any of the 
statements or opinions made, or reports contained in this announcement. 
 

The contact person for the Sponsor is Ms Audrey Mok (Tel: (65) 6232 3210) at 1 Robinson Road, #21-00 AIA Tower, 
Singapore 048542. 


